
 
 
October 28, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Please find attached a letter from Northern Health. A member of the school community at 

Immaculate Conception has tested positive for COVID-19.  They are currently self-isolating at 

home with support from local public health authorities.  

 

Northern Health has deemed this as not a true exposure event, suggesting that this is a low risk 

exposure. Families are encouraged to continue the daily health checks to monitor child (ren) for 

illness. We continue to work closely with Northern Health to provide ongoing communication as 

required.  

 

To ensure personal privacy rights are maintained, we will not be providing additional details.  

 

The safety and well-being of our students, families and staff remains our highest priority. Please 

be assured that our school will continue to implement the strict protocols and procedures we 

have in place, so that students can continue to attend school as safely as possible.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about COVID-19, please contact our local health authority 

or call 811.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mrs. K. Barth 

Principal 


